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The increasing number of drug shortages has significantly affected the practice of hematology because 
the standard therapies frequently used include older, sterile injectable products that are particularly 
vulnerable to production, marketing, and other business factors that lead to shortage.  Fewer firms 
manufacture these products, the products require complex manufacturing processes, companies may be 
tempted to redirect resources to more profitable products, and financial return may not justify corrective 
action when problems occur. 
 
Drug shortages have also adversely affected clinical trials that are pivotal in research and treatment 
efforts.  Trial activation has been suspended and patient accrual halted, ultimately slowing the pace of 
clinical research.  For instance, a recently opened large Eastern Cooperative Oncology Group (ECOG) 
randomized clinical trial in AML involving cytarabine and daunorubicin could not accrue patients and 
delayed the research. 
 
H.R. 3839 includes several of the proposals ASH ha
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Thank you again for your leadership and commitment to this important issue.  The Society looks 
forward to working with you. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Armand Keating, MD 
President 


